
 

WEST HADDON 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Please remember to visit our school website regularly for useful information http://www.westhaddonprimary.net 
Follow us on Twitter: @ bursarwest     Facebook: West Haddon Primary School  

 

 

 

Autumn Term  

Nursery 

Welcome 

 

Welcome back, we hope you’ve all had a lovely 

summer.   

We can’t wait to meet all the new children who 

will be joining us this term and welcome back all 

our current nursery children.  

Although restrictions have lifted slighlty we 

will still be collecting the children at the 

beginning of sesisons and  bringing them out to 

parents at the end of the day. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 
 

Weekend Books 

 

All the children have weekend books. These are 

for your children to share their weekend 

activities/experiences in.  This could include 

watching a film, feeding the ducks. 

If you can encourage your children to draw a 

picture and then annotate them we can then read 

them out during the week. 

We also add in termly activities linking to the 

topic, for the children to complete at home.  

 

This is a lovely experience for the children to 

share with their friends during circle time. 
 

 
Our Value for this month is            

Respect 

Topic 
 

Our topic this term is. ‘Me, myself and I’. 

 

We will be learning about our different senses; 

parts of the body and what growth looks like. 

Along with where we live, different houses and 

features in our environment.  

This is always a nice topic to begin the new 

academic year. 

   

  We’re looking forward to a fun packed term! 

 

 
 
 
 

   

PE Kits 

Our PE sessions will be resuming on Monday and 

Thursday afternoons, if your child attends on 

either of these session they will need a PE kit.   

 

Thankyou 

Cool Milk 

 

If you haven’t alredy could you please register 

you child for their free milk entitlment through 

Cool Milk at www.coolmilk.com  

 

Many thanks 

 

 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/
http://www.coolmilk.com/

